
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 
TO OPT OUT OF ALLOWING CANNABIS RETAIL 

DISPENSARIES AND ON-SITE CANNABIS CONSUMPTION 
BUSINESSES IN THE TOWN OF SANTA CLARA 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Santa Clara Town Board will hold a public 

hearing on Wednesday, December 29,2021 beginning at 3:00 PM at the Santa 

Clara Town Hall, 5367 State Route 30, Saranac Inn, New York, 12983 

concerning proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2021.  Local Law No. 4 would not  allow 

cannabis retail dispensaries and on-site cannabis consumption businesses in the 

Town of Santa Clara, as would otherwise be permitted under Article 4 of the 

State’s Cannabis Law 

 

At the Public Hearing, all interested parties will be given an opportunity to be 

heard. Comments may also be submitted in writing at that time if desired. 

Comments may also be mailed to the Town Clerk in advance of the Public 

Hearing to the following address: Santa Clara Town Clerk, 5359 State Route 30, 

Saranac Lake, New York, 12983.  Comments mailed to the Town Clerk must be 

received no later than 5:00 PM on December 28, 2021 in order to be considered.  

A copy of proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2021 is on file for public inspection during 

regular business hours in the Town Clerk’s Office at the Santa Clara Town Hall, 

5367 State Route 30, Saranac Inn, New York, 12983. A copy may be obtained at 

no charge from the Town Clerk upon request. 

 

Date: December 10, 2021 
Laurie McGill 
Santa Clara Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


